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Weekly News –15th December 2017  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
An amazing Christmas concert – the singing was beautiful and the 
children behaved brilliantly.  
 
 
Well done – you raised £66.03 for 
the charity, Shelter. A huge 
variety of hats were on display – 
Santa hats, bobble hats – even a 
Christmas turkey! Thank you for 
your generosity. 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Party Day, Wednesday 20th December  
Please can all parents hand in a donation of £3 for their child for the 
class Christmas party on Wednesday 20th December. This will cover 
the costs for the takeaway pizza, fruit, sweet treats, crackers and 
table decorations. You will not need to provide anything else for the 
party.  Please can this be handed in to your class teacher by Friday 
15th December.  
 
Thank you for all your support this term. 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
Science: due in on or before Tuesday 19th December 
Please select an item of food to observe going mouldy over the next 2 weeks. 
You can chose any type of food but may wish to use something that you 
were going to throw away or is past its use by date. You can write, type, draw 
or photograph your observations. Comment on the amount of mould, colour, 
spread and texture. Think about where to place it in your house, where it will 
be undisturbed. 
 
 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 20th 
December 

Christmas party and 
panto day 

  Thursday 21st December 

Finish at 1:30pm 

Recommended 
Reads 

 

Poems by Walter de La 
Mare – Silver, the Listeners, 
The Ride-by-Nights, 
Summer Evenings, Snow 

The Book of Storms by 
Ruth Hatfield 

War Boy by Michael 
Foreman 

War Game by Michael 
Foreman 

Beowulf by Michael 
Morpurgo 

 



 

   

   Page 2 of 2 
   

 

Date Pictures & observation notes 
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